Fierp Trip To BARTELS MUSEUM

By Sharon Marburger (information and pictures from Clyde Ogg
and Donitte Stiles)

The field trip to the Bartels Museum at Concordia
College in Seward, Nebraska was on Sunday, August 27,
2023. Clyde and Barb Ogg, with their grandson, and Mike
and Donitte Stiles were the only club members to attend.
(Jim and I planned to attend but we totally spaced it off.)

Those attending were treated to a guided tour by Marv
Plamann, who provided stories and interesting information
about the collection. It is reported that they had a fantastic
time.






